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To the Board of Zoning Adjustment:

As a neighborhood resident and the mother of young children, | support the planned project for Maret School to lease
and refurbish the athletic fields owned by the Episcopal Center for Children on Nebraska Avenue.

The project would benefit a broad group of DC children. It provides ECC with the revenue it needs to restart its program
to care for DC children with special needs. It gives DC's Maret School the fields it needs for a full student athletic
program. And it makes scarce DC playing fields available to a variety of community youth athletic programs, such as
little league and Saturday soccer.

I am in favor of doing all that our DC neighborhood can do to support our kids.
Sincerely,

Veronica Pollock
5467 31st Street NW
202-422-2192
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